SAULT AREA HIGH SCHOOL 
AND
CAREER CENTER

Wednesday, September 26, 2012

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS

The flu shot is now available at the SHACC. Students must have parent consent. Most insurance including Medicaid and MiChild are accepted with a $10.00 fee for shots not covered by insurance. No student will be denied service based on inability to pay. The flu shot is also available to SAHS staff.  Insurance will be billed.  There is a $23.00 fee for shots not covered by insurance. School staff, please come to the SHACC on Thursdays or Fridays if possible. If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Hill.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The Soo Coop Credit Union located in Varsity Blues will be closed on Wednesday, September 26th.  Thank you for your understanding.

Attention Freshmen!  There will be float building today from 5 – 7 p.m.  Come and see Ms. Vander Baan or Mrs. Paulus for the address.
 
Homecoming t-shirts have arrived and will be available at all three lunches in the lunchroom for only $5.00!  Be part of the fun this week and celebrate Homecoming 2012!!

Attention Juniors:  The PSAT/NMSQT (Pre SAT/National Merit Qualifiying Test) will be given at Sault Area High School on Wednesday, October 17 from 8:00-11:15.  The cost to take the test is $14.00.  You can sign up with Mrs. Pink in the Guidance Office.  You will need to pay when you sign up.  Seating is limited and placements are first come, first served.  Deadline to sign up is Tuesday, October 9th at 9:00 a.m.  If you have questions about the PSAT/NMSQT, please see Ms. Kenn in the Guidance Office.

Hey Soo High!  Interested in giving the gift of life?  Join us in our HOSA sponsored blood drive on October 12th.  Students and faculty are welcome to donate, however, there are some restrictions to giving blood.  You must weigh at least 110 pounds and be 16 years or older.  If you are looking to donate blood, visit Lauren Gee or Mrs. White in the library to get a parental consent form.  You need to get it signed before you can make an appointment to give blood.  You can have tattoos and piercings in the last year as long as they were done professionally.  If you are in good health, come sign up!  If you have any questions, please see Lauren Gee or Mrs. LeHocky.

Attention all Native American Seniors:  Senior Packets are available to be picked up.  These packets include Sault Tribe Higher Education information, tuition waivers, financial aid and scholarship information.  If you have not picked up your packet please see Mrs. Blair in the Guidance Office.

Evans Blue will be appearing at Kewadin Casino on September 29th.  Tickets are only $10.00 and all proceeds will go to the KDR Challenge and the Kim Rogers Scholarship. 					 
 
Lunch: BBQ Rib on Whole Grain Bun, Whole Grain Hawaiian Pizza, Deli Sandwishes on Whole Grain Bread

Sides:  Green Beans, Mandarin Oranges      
